
January 16, 2009   

Rosalind Dyers 
Committee Administrator,      
Toronto and East York Community Council  
10th Floor, West Tower  
City Hall   

Dear Rosalind,   

Re: Request to Rename a Portion of the Dupont Parkettes    

Please find enclosed a copy of a letter that I have received requesting consideration be 
given to rename a portion of the Dupont Parkettes at the south/east corner of 
MacPherson Ave. and Avenue Rd. to “Concetta Conforzi Parkette.”  

The request also comes with a pledge of $100 000 to the City of Toronto to rename this 
parkette in honour of Concetta Conforzi.  

Please add this item to the agenda of the next meeting of the Toronto and East York 
Community Council.   

I remain,     

Kyle Rae  
City Councillor      


